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I do not support the proposed bike lanes on Summit. Given the city’s financial constraints now is NOT the time to
take on this financial commitment

I also oppose any increased taxes You are pricing us out of our homes!
Mary Hicks

Sent from my iPhone


mailto:hicks002@umn.edu
mailto:Contact-Council@ci.stpaul.mn.us
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification

